Harder, Derrick TRAN:EX

From:

Dan Hara <danhara@haraassociates.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, October 17, 2017 12:00 PM

To:

Harder, Derrick TRAN:EX

Subject:

RE: Meeting with Minister Claire Trevena

Yes. To be clear: the project was headed by Glenn Sigurdson's CSE Group under contract to the City of Vancouver. They are mediation specialists.

Glenn brought me in at the end of the process, on a sub-contract, to try and clear the log-jam - they had spent most of the year settling on rules of

engagement. There was unfortunately little engagement on the key issues,

so that the deliverable posted with Council ended up being the discussion paper I had provided.

The discussion paper explicitly had no recommendations (it says this at the beginning and the end). As per the title, it is a "Framework for Choice".

It identifies issues and options for discussion.

The present work includes hearing the BC industry intelligently on what they want and are willing to consider, and providing the government with an

analysis and policy considerations. I should also note that this industry

is extremely fast moving as business models of commercial ride-share companies evolve - thus the 2015 paper is good start for discussion, but there are more and different options and considerations today. Recent events, such as London England's threatened revocation of Uber's license, and Uber's current dispute with Quebec, are also material.

Each jurisdiction has a different history, and different preferences. Thus a "made-in-BC" solution is a real thing: communities must make their own, informed, choices. I hope we can help that process.

Does this provide what you needed?

Sincerely,

Dan

Dr. Dan Hara President Hara Associates Incorporated 613-722-5528

----Original Message----

From: Harder, Derrick TRAN:EX [mailto:Derrick.Harder@gov.bc.ca]

Sent: Tuesday, October 17, 2017 12:54 PM

To: Dan Hara

Subject: Re: Meeting with Minister Claire Trevena

Hi Dan. Sorry I did not have a chance to call yesterday.

You may have seen that your 2015 work for the city of Vancouver came up in coverage yesterday. A question has arisen internally - hope you don't mind me asking - were you paid for the report you did in 2015?
Thanks

Derrick.

Sent from my iPhone

On Oct 13, 2017, at 6:12 PM, Harder, Derrick TRAN:EX < <u>Derrick:Harder@gov.bc.ca</u><mailto:Derrick:Harder@gov.bc.ca>> wrote:

Thanks Dan - look forward to talking with you as well. My cell is \$.17 \$.17 Will try to call on Monday.

Derrick

From: Dan Hara [mailto:danhara@haraassociates.com]

Sent: Friday, October 13, 2017 3:54 PM

To: Harder, Derrick TRAN:EX

Subject: FW: Meeting with Minister Claire Trevena

Hi Derrick,

I look forward to talking with you. My office number is 613-722-5528. My cell number is \$.22

s.22

In case it is useful, I plan to be in the office on Sunday afternoon as well (Eastern Standard Time).

Sincerely,

Dan

Dr. Dan Hara Hara Associates Incorporated 613-722-5528

From: Bowman, Deborah TRAN:EX [mailto:Deborah.Bowman@gov.bc.ca]

Sent: Friday, October 13, 2017 6:39 PM

To: 'danhara@haraassociates.com<mailto:danhara@haraassociates.com>'

Cc: Harder, Derrick TRAN:EX

Subject: Meeting with Minister Claire Trevena

Good afternoon Dan,

I am introducing you via this e-mail to Derrick Harder.

Derrick is our minister's Sr. Ministerial Assistant. He will be able to determine with you what date and time would work for a meeting between yourself and the minister.

Thanks in advance and I look forward to meeting with you as well when you are in BC.

All the best, db

Deborah Bowman, Assistant Deputy Minister Policy and Programs Department | Ministry of Transportation and Infrastructure Direct 250, 387-8490 | Mobile

s.17